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The Orinda Park and Recreation Foundation 40 Years Strong 

The Orinda Park and Recreation Foundation 
turned 40 years old in 2015. The foundation 
provides enhancements and improvements 
for Orinda's parks and recreational facilities 
as part of its work on behalf of the 
community. The Orinda City Council gave 
official recognition to the occasion at a Nov. 
3 council meeting. Shown here are present 
and former OPR Foundation board members 
with the Orinda City Council. Photos 
provided 

 
 

Orinda Park and Recreation Foundation president, Bill Wadsworth, and City of Orinda Parks and 
Recreation Director Michelle Lacy with one of three automated external defibrillators donated for 
installation at Orinda's sports fields. - Victor Ryerson 
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Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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